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Call to Worship 

“Great Things” 
 

 

 

Welcome – Announcements – Prayer 
 
 

 

Scripture Reading 
 

 

 

“Way Maker” 
 

 

“Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus” 
 

 

“Give Me Faith” 
 

 

 

 

Message 

“Great Faith” 

Mark 11:20-25 

Dr. Rob Hurtgen 
 

 

 

 

“What A Friend We Have In Jesus”   

 
 

Closing Prayer  
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 MESSAGE NOTES WORSHIP ORDER 



 

We are glad that you are here to worship the 

LORD! We believe that God brought you to 

worship with us for a reason. If this is the first 

time to worship with us, please help us get to 

know you by completing the “I’m New” card 

in the pew back or by scanning the QR code. 

 

Our mission is to see men and women come to know Jesus as 

Savior and Lord, serve Him through the Church, and make Him 

known at home and around the world.    

  

 

                                                 Attendance                                                          
Sunday School                                                                               135 
10:30am service                                                                            212      

Livestream viewers                                                                          09           
 

Tithes & Offerings                                              

Weekly Budget                                                              $12,048.00 

General Offering Funds rec’d                                              $10,528.25                    

Annie Armstrong Goal ($6,000 ) collected thus far =     $   6,551.17 

 

 

 

Church Office                 (660) 646-2834 
 

 

Dr. Rob Hurtgen, Pastor                                    rhurtgen@fbchilli.com 
 

 

Gene Washburne, Associate Pastor             gwashburne@fbchilli.com 

 

Caitlin Jones, Worship Leader         music@fbchilli.com 
 

 

Dowell Kincaid, Ministry Assistant        office@fbchilli.com 

  

  

                                                                                                                                         

                           

                          Sunday, May 05  

9:15 am          Sunday School 

10:30 am            Worship Service  

11:45 am            Missions Committee 

6:00 pm              H.S. Senior Banquet 
 

 

Monday, May 06 

4:00 pm Dupy Abide Small Group 

4:45 pm Jones Abide Small Group 
 

 

Tuesday, May 07 

11:00am Monthly Staff meeting 
 

 

Wednesday,  May 08 

10:00 am 2nd Harvest Food Pantry 

6:00 pm               Junior High Bible Study 

6:30 pm               Business Meeting 

7:00 pm               High School Bible Study     

7:45 pm Smith Abide Small Group 
 

 

Thursday, May 09 

7:00 pm               CHS Baccalaureate 

 

 

Saturday, May 11    

5:00 pm         Washburn Grad Reception   
 

 

Sunday, May 12   

9:15 am          Sunday School 

      10:30 am            Worship Service w/ Graduate Recognition       

 

 

 

* Ladies Progressive Dinner – is planned for Saturday, May 18 

from 4:15-8:00pm. Stop by the Women’s Ministry table for 

more info & to reserve your place. Signup deadline is May 12th. 
 
 

* Senior Recognition – Our Senior recognition Sunday will be  

next week during the service on May 12th. Please send Pastor Gene 

a baby pic, a grad pic, current address & info about your senior’s 

plans after graduation to gwashburne@fbchilli.com. Please have 

these items turned in by tomorrow, May 6th.  Thanks! 
 

Opportunities continued….                 
                                                                 
 

* CHS Senior Banquet – Congrats to the Class of 2024!  

FBC will be honoring 2024 Seniors and parents with a Banquet 

tonight at 6:00pm. The bulletin board remains available for 

posting of various senior’s receptions and locations. 
 

* Saturday Marriage Mornings– Reconnect and thrive as a 

couple with how God designed marriage during “Marriage 

Mornings”. Regular gatherings start May 18th here at FBC from 

9:00-11:00am. Be intentional and register by checking box “A” 

on the sign-me-up card and check out the flyer at the Welcome 

Center (or office) for other dates. 
 

* Grand Oaks Childrens Camp – it’s time to be thinking  

about Kids Camp. This year’s camp is June 17-21st. The cost is 

$65 per student. If a 6th Grade youth or their parents prefer, they  

may attend Children’s Camp instead of OR in addition to Youth 

Camp. The registration deadline is May 19 and scholarships are 

available. Registration forms are in the office.         
  

                  *   Neighboring Day – Mark your calendar for May 20th where 

we can put our faith to practice and “Serve Chillicothe”. There 

is a need to help move 350 boxes of textbooks from Field 

School to the gym at CES. We will join others from area 

churches & organizations. Check box “E” on the sign-me-up 

card for more information.  
 

* Summertime Small Groups – Fellowship groups are forming 

NOW and will meet monthly from June - August. Our theme 

this summer is “JOY” based on the book of Philippians. If you 

are interested in hosting or participating in a fellowship group 

this summer, please complete the sign-me-up card and check box 

“A” (designate Host or participant) or contact coordinator, Dawn 

Dupy.  
 

* Happy Anniversary! - Gerald and Carolyn Stephens were “Just 

Married” 70 years ago on May 23rd, 1954. If you would like to 

bless them with a card, please send it to their residence at 1706 

Country Club Dr in Chillicothe. Gerald and Carolyn have both 

lived their entire lives in Livingston County and were married just 

a few days after Carolyn graduated from CHS. Their children are 

Reid & Natalie Stephens and Scott & Sherri Stephens. They have 

been members at First Baptist Church since 1977. Thank you for 

being such an important part of their happy lives together. 
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